From: Roberts, Matthew 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 2:56 PM
To: Eilers, Lisa; Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel-associated Ethics review: Concordium, Sept 21-22 2015 healthcare information technology meeting

Hi Lisa and Steve,

Hi all, just writing following the meeting I attended last week.  Academy Health sponsored the meeting and only basic travel items are reimbursable.  They directly paid for the flight and lodging, and I will be reimbursed some meals and ground transportation through them.

The meeting was held at the Ronald Reagan Building and International Trade Center in Washington, DC, and occurred on Monday and Tuesday of this week.

Matt

Matthew Roberts, MPH
Informatics Project Manager 
333 S. State Street

